
PDL Notice:  

Platelet Function Screen  

Temporarily to be Sent Out 

July 10, 2020 

    

PDL Notice: PFA Temporarily Unavailable                                                                                                    July 2020 

 
 

Issue:   
 

Due to an instrument malfunction, Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories (PDL) is temporarily routing the 
following test to an alternate community laboratory :  

 

Platelet Function Screen LAB9419 (PFA)   
 

STAT: Due to the 4-hour stability of this test, it is essential that it be treated as a STAT. If your office 
collects for this test call for a STAT pick-up in advance of collecting to allow for coordination of the 

collection, transport, testing within this limited timeframe.  
 

 
Expected Resolution:   

 
PDL anticipates that the Platelet Function Screen will be performed in-house again in approximately two 

weeks.  
 
 
If you have additional questions:  
 

Please contact us at PDL Client Services at (805) 879-8100 
 

 
 

  
 
Please accept our apologies for this inconvenience.  

 
Stewart W. Comer, MD FCAP  

Medical Director Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories 

 
 

 


